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I support  LD 958. It is a step towards justice and fairness. The Wabanaki Nations 
should not be treated differently from other federally recognized tribes. This bill 
restores fairness and respects Wabanaki Nations’ sovereignty over their lands. No one
should have their land taken without consultation or agreement. Wabanaki tribes 
should be consulted about any projects and a mutuially agreeable arrangement 
reached.


